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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  

 

Re: Non-uniform day on Friday 15th March 2019 in support of ‘Comic Relief’  

 

In line with the School Council’s plans for supporting various charities this year, we will hold our 

next non-uniform day of this school year on Friday 15th March as part of the national ‘Comic 

Relief’ appeal www.rednoseday.com.  Please note that this is a change to our calendar/key 

dates. 

 

Key Stage 3 and 4 students are asked to donate £2.00 to wear ‘normal’ clothes suitable for 

school on this day. Please do make sure the clothes the students wear are respectable and 

appropriate for the school environment; fancy dress, ripped jeans, bare midriffs or shoulders, 

facial and other body piercings and dyed hair are not allowed.  For safety reasons students 

must not wear flip-flops or open toed shoes.  All lessons will run as normal for all year groups.   

 

During the day and the week preceding Comic Relief day, students may wish to bring extra 

money in order to support the fund raising efforts of other students during lunch and break 

times. If parents wish to make their contribution to ‘Comic Relief’ via the school we are happy 

to accept cash or cheques made payable to Imberhorne School. Thank you for helping us to 

enable the students to make a difference in this way.  

 

We hope all our students will join in and raise money for this very worthwhile cause.  If you 

have any queries regarding the above, please contact your son/daughter’s Head of Year. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the following upcoming dates:  

 

Thursday 14th March the school day will finish at 2.30pm, accommodating the demand for 

appointments at the consultation evening for Year 12. 

 

Friday 5th April is the last school day for students to attend before the Easter break when we 

will be finishing at 12.20pm, transport information will be emailed nearer the time.  Students 

return to school on Tuesday 23rd April. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr Martin Brown 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.rednoseday.com/

